## Tongue Lane, Leeds LS6 4QE

Telephone: (0113) 887 3240

Email: info@cardinalheenan.com
Website: www.cardinalheenan.com
Headteacher: Mr D Kelly BA (Hons) NPQH



15 June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Uniform, Equipment and Book Donations**

As we come to the end of the exam season, I wanted to share how incredibly proud we are of all of the students in Year 11. They have conducted themselves incredibly well throughout what can be a difficult time of their lives, attending exams well prepared, focused and in the right mindset. We look forward to celebrating their results with them on Results Day, which this year will be on Thursday 24 August 2023. Please be aware that we are only able to issue results to students (not to parents or carers) and that this must be in person, unless other prior arrangements have been put in place. If you have any questions about this, please contact our Exams Officer (Dr Payne) on <a href="mailto:exams@cardinalheenan.com">exams@cardinalheenan.com</a>.

When students have completed their final exam, we would be incredibly grateful for the donation of any uniform or equipment that is no longer required. This will be used to support other students and families within the school community. In particular we would be grateful for the donation of un-needed:

- School blazers and ties
- PE kit
- Calculators, protractors and compasses
- Textbooks and revision guides

These items, or anything you may feel would be useful to support the school and families during the cost of living and environment crisis we face, this would be much appreciated. Items can be donated by your child on the day of their final exam.

The items we receive will go to those families in need through our Pastoral, PE and Maths department and the rest of the uniform will go to the Leeds Zero Waste uniform exchange.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Best wishes

Ms L Stockton-Pitt

Acting Deputy Headteacher (Quality of Education)





